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18th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 6 Visit to Adventure Island – Friday 9th July 2021 

 

Arrangements have been made for the Year 6 Reward Day on Friday 9th July at Adventure Island, Southend-

on-Sea. This trip is to celebrate the children who have made the positive behaviour choices over the summer 

term. The children must arrive at school at 8.40 a.m.  We anticipate that we will return to school by 4 p.m. 

 

The Year 6 group will walk to Billericay Train Station, and will travel by train to Southend Victoria.  We will then 

walk through the High Street to the seafront.  Throughout the day, the children will explore and have fun at 

Adventure Island, supervised in small groups with their leader.  

 

It is essential that your child comes dressed in their school uniform top, comfortable bottoms (leggings, 

tracksuit bottoms or shorts) and comfortable shoes. They also need to be provided with a packed lunch. 

Please ensure that your child is wearing sun cream and has a hat to protect them from the sun. It is also 

advisable to pack an extra pair of jogging bottoms, leggings or shorts as there is a water ride there that they 

might wish to go on.  

 

The cost of the day, including train transport to and from Southend-on-Sea and all activities, is £14.00. 

However, should you wish to, your child may bring a maximum of £5 spending money for either ice cream, 

candy floss or similar. Please be advised that, as part of the risk assessment for the trip, we will ensure that 

we follow all the COVID safety measures to ensure children’s safety, in line with the latest DfE guidance for 

schools. Please note that, should the trip have to be cancelled due to a COVID case and a requirement for the 

bubble to self-isolate at short notice, you will receive a refund for the transport element of the trip and each 

child will be given an Adventure Island ticket for their own use by 31st December 2021. 

 

Please make payments online via +Pay wherever you can.  If this is not possible, you may pay by cash or with 

a cheque made payable to Sunnymede Junior School. If you wish to discuss a payment plan, please contact 

Mr Ramshaw in the school office. The balance must be paid by Friday 18th June. 

 

Please ensure you complete the online form to secure your child’s place. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Wilcox, Miss Aston and Miss Lee 
 

Year 6 Teachers 
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